
 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Farnham               Term : Autumn 2 2021 Christmas                         Topic: Rainforest 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

This term has flown by, can’t believe it’s 

Christmas already! Farnham class have 

been amazing all term and have impressed 

us all with their continued efforts in 

everything they do! 

 

This term we have been using pictures to 

create some amazing sentences. We have 

been identifying who is in the picture and 

what they are doing to start, then adding as 

much detail as possible. We have been 

able to work together in groups to support 

our friends and listen to each other’s ideas.  

 

We have loved sharing stories this term. Lots 

of students have chosen books they enjoy 

and read them to the whole class. Our 

favourites have been We’re Going on a 

Bear Hunt and Calm Down Boris – both 

interactive stories for the whole class to 

enjoy and participate in.  

 

With Christmas quickly approaching, we 

have been busy preparing for our virtual 

Christmas performance. The class have had 

lots of fun dressing up and performing their 

talents for Secondary house. We’ve 

especially enjoyed our class dance and 

Christmas song! We have done so well with 

practising and performing these for our 

friends.  

 

Have a wonderful Christmas break and a 

very Happy New Year! 

 

 

The Farnham Team   

  

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember: 

Last day of term:  Friday 17th December 2021 

First day back: Tuesday 4th January 2022 

School photographer: Tuesday 15th February 2022 

Last day of term: Friday 18th February 2022 


